

## EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA MOSCOW

OFFICE OF THE AMBASSADOR

September 22, 2011

Mr. Alexander Tsaliuk 1511 Parkovaya Ul., 52-3-54 105215 Moscow, Russian Federation

## Dear Alexander:

I cannot thank you enough for the incredibly moving performance you and the Moscow Male Jewish Cappella contributed to the Embassy's memorial service for the 10<sup>th</sup> anniversary of September 11<sup>th</sup>. Since then, I've had numerous people from the Embassy community tell me how touched they were by the choir's performance and how your participation in the ceremony meant so much to them.

I deeply appreciate the relationship that the Cappella has had over the years with the U.S. Embassy and we owe you and your fellow choir members a debt of gratitude for the numerous outstanding performances you have provided both at the Embassy and at Spaso House.

Sincerely,

John Beyrle

Ambassador